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Clavet Composite School 
SCC Minutes and Elections for the Meeting Held via Zoom 

Tuesday, June 23, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Attendance: Missing: 
 
Brian Matisz Tanya Funk 
Peter Schmidt 
Debbie Waldner, Returning Officer 
Jackie Bucko 
Jodi Gray 
Laura Williams 
Delee Chilliak 
Brenda Lawrence 
Tanya Beaulieu 
Yolanda Heuchert 
Jennifer Robertson 
Chad Hunt 
Donnita Derybshire 
Amanda Chow 
 
Elections: 
 
Debbie announced that there are 6 spots open 
There were 5 nominees – Chad Hunt, Donnita Derbyshire, Amanda Chow, Tanya Funk and Jackie Bucko 
All were approved, welcome new members 
Debbie stated 2nd year members as Yolanda, Laura and Delee 
Members retiring - Brenda, Jennifer and Tanya B. – thank you for all your hard work over the years and dedication 
to the SCC 
 
Positions to be Held: 
 
Chair – Jackie Bucko 
Vice Chair – Laura Williams 
Secretary – Yolanda 
Everyone agreed 
 
Current Business 
 
Staffing: 
Lori Ulrich is retiring 
Bonnie Endicott is retiring 
Chad Williams is moving to Venture Heights in Martensville 
Jared Loewen is headed for Winnipeg 
Kristin Moskalyk is coming from Vanscoy for grade 3 
Jensen Carpenter is coming from Venture Heights for grade 3 
Honey Maes is coming from Colonsay and Allan for grade 5 
Jon Pedersen is scheduled to be back in the fall 
Kim Swiatecki and Shelby Sawatzky will be sharing grade 4 half time each 
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Stacey Kemp is returning from maternity leave and sharing a position with Kate Dufour in Grade 7 Room and 
Home-Ec till Christmas, after Christmas Stacey returns full time 
Cameo Rempel is gone next school year for maternity leave 
 
Covid News: 
Since the covid situation is so fluid at this time, due to restrictions in place we will probably not be able to hold our 
annual BBQ 
Need a communication method between parents and teachers Google Meets (like zoom) 
Need to try and find a way for SCC to be involved in Google meetings to represent 
No parents will be allowed in the building in September unless things change 
The situation is very fluid and our PSSD will have 2 to 3 check in points with parents over the summer to let us 
know how things are proceeding. An email will come from the division with an update on August 7th and 24th. 
There is a 10 member group from PSSD that will be meeting over the summer for 15 hours to discuss blended 
learning ideas and what that will look like 
Items that need addressing are if the student is sick or teacher, they need to stay home, what is our sub situation 
going to look like, we have to consider who will be driving and the buses, where do we put all the parents driving, 
classroom sizes, sanitization and cleaning issues, indoor and outdoor sports, staggered recesses, lots for discussion 
Google Classrooms is the platform of choice for Clavet School for the new school year 
 
Report Cards: 
Report cards are set to come out this Friday, teachers will be sending electronically thru the day and Monday is still 
left to deal with any matters that need addressing 
 
Next Meeting: 
Is Wednesday, September 16, 2020 at 5 pm. 
 


